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Chairman Kessler and Members of the committee,  

I am submitting my proponent testimony for HB2204.  This bill is straight forward.  The WHO, WEF, and 
UN have tried putting their hands into everything around the world.  We don’t need them, we don’t want 
them, and they need to go away.  If any type of mandate or recommendation was to be announced by the 
WHO, WEF, or UN, the state of Kansas should not have any expectations of enforcement to follow what 
they say. 

I urge the committee to support HB2204. 

  

Respectfully,  

Brett Anderson   
Republican Precinct Committeeman  
Sedgwick County 

 


